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TODAY IS An “F” DAY 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 

 

Sports Announcement…Registration for modified baseball, lacrosse, softball, boys 
tennis, and track is now taking place. At this time your parents can register you on the 
Victor School website. Be sure you have a current physical on file in the health office. 
Online registration will close on March 21st. If you are not registered by that date, you 
will not be able to participate. 
 
Victor JV and Varsity Softball are collecting peanut butter jars for the 
Victor/Farmington Food Cupboard this week. Help us collect this hard to get food 
in quantity so families can be fed. There will be a donation box outside of the Main 
Office for anyone who would like to help. Donations will be due by this Thursday, March 
14th at the end of the day. Please donate! 
 
A Message from the Library…Two clubs will meet this week. Harry Potter Club 
meets tomorrow to play trivia and Magic: The Gathering meets on Thursday. New 
members are always welcome! 
 
Young Men’s Leadership will meet today during activity period in Mr. Zaccardo’s 
room, room 243. 
 
Attention Yearbook Club…We will be meeting today, Tuesday, March 12th during 
activity period in Mrs. I’s room (room 255). See you there! 
 
The March Madness Door Decorating Contest has officially begun! If you are a 
student or staff member participating, decorating will be all of this week and all next 
week. Judging will take place on March 26th. Don’t forget to take pictures of your doors! 
May the best door win!! 
 
 


